
How to: Access your remittance advice from the Partner Portal 

 

The HCPC is now implementing a new payroll system for partners. The fees for any work 
completed on or after 1 October 2025 will be paid through this new system. You will receive your fees 
on the 25th day of each month, for all work completed in the previous month. This means, any work 
you do for the HCPC in October will be paid to you on 25 November. Once you receive payment 
through this system, a remittance slip indicating the cumulative amount you have been paid for all the 
services you provided will be produced. Below you will find step-by-step instructions of where to find 
these remittance slips. If anything is unclear, or you have any queries, please contact us a 
partners@hcpc-uk.org. 

 

1. First, log into the Partner Dashboard within the Partner Portal. Navigate to the “Pay” tab on the 
left side of your screen. 

 

 

2. Here you will see a summary of your most recent payments and options to “View All” payslips 
(blue button) or to view your most recent FULL PAYSLIP by clicking on those respective buttons. 
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When clicking the “View All” button, you will be brought to the “All My Remittances” page, where you 
will see a list of all your past remittances. By clicking on “View” at the right-end of the row (red box), 
you will be able to view the full payslip for that period.  

 

 

3. Below is an example of what the full payslip looks like. Note in the bottom right of the screen 
(red box) is a button which allows you to download a copy. You will also note the addition of 
holiday pay and pension information.  

 

 

 


